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Dear Parent/Guardian 

As you will be aware we are in the final countdown to the summer exam period for Year 11 students.  Exams 
are already taking place in some subjects and we are working hard at school to ensure that your child is fully 
prepared for their exams. 

As parents/carers you play an integral role in encouraging and supporting your child in this ‘final push’.  
Therefore, we would like to invite you to a “Final Push” evening on Tuesday 28 March from 6.00pm until 
approximately 8.00pm at upper school.  During the evening there will be an initial talk in the Upper School Hall.  
Then there are three specialist talks for English, Mathematics, and Science still in the Hall, you will then receive 
subject specific information from your child’s option subjects.  At these you will receive information about what 
students need to do to perform well in the exam and how you can best support them in doing this.  This will 
also include useful information such as when revision sessions will take place, how to access extra revision 
resources and utilise on-line Apps. 

The schedule for the Evening is as follows (with approximate timings): 
Arrival 5.50 pm 
Main Talk 6.00 pm Introduction Upper School Hall 
Core Subjects 6.20 pm  Upper School Hall 
First Talk 7.00 pm «Block_A» 
Second Talk 7.15 pm «Block_B» 
Third Talk 7.30 pm «Block_C» 
Fourth Talk 7.45 pm «Block_D» 

Following the final talk I have also arranged an individual appointment for some students to speak to a member 
of the Leadership Team (this was given in the letter sent home with the students).  Please wait in the Sixth 
Form Centre and you will be collected for your appointment. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return it in school directly to Miss Galpin (or confirm attendance via 
the school website http://www.cannockchasehigh.com/Parents-Evenings) by Monday 20 March. 

I look forward to seeing you at this evening and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Simpson 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

Year 11 “Final Push” Evening – 28 March 2017 - Reply slip 
 

Student’s name: Tutor Group:  
 

I/we* will be attending the “Final Push” Evening on Tuesday 28 March 2017.  

I/we* will be attending for the individual appointment.  

Please tick 
Signed: _________________________________________________   Date: ____________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 

Please Return to Miss Galpin by 20 March 2017 

mailto:headteacher@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.cannockchasehigh.com/Parents-Evenings

